February 7, 2022
To Whom It May Concern,

| am writing in support of continuing Governor Lamont's Emergency Declarations and
also in support of Limited Executive Orders.

While | understand that the numbers for the current Omicron wave are going down, we
have learned that we can not predict what we might face as we go into primaries and
elections this year.

Governor Lamont’s Executive Order made it safe and easy for any voter who was
concerned about their safety last November. Voters in the 144th District did not have that
opportunity in January for their Special Election.

I hope that at your hearing tomorrow, February 8th will address the need to protect all
voters this year.

Thank you for listening to a concerned voter
Pegeen Rubinstein
Westport, CT



